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Walter  E. Har r is 

Hur r icanes!
PRINCIPAL'S  CORNER!

?A unique and caring experience?    ?Me tient à coeur.? 

Address
495 Central Blvd North,
Oshawa, ON 
L1G 6A2 
Canada
Websit e: 
http://www.ddsb.ca/school/waltereharris

8:00 Entry

9:35-9:50 Recess

* 10:50 -11:50 Lunch

1:25-1:40 Recess

2:40 Dismissal

* Students will eat from 
10:50-11:10, then go outside 
from 11:10-11:50

December 2019

As we approach the holiday season, we can look back at a very 
successful 2019. Our students continue to impress with their hard 
work, dedication to excellence, and enthusiastic participation in the life 
of the school. We continue to be a very busy place and pride ourselves 
on the range of opportunity provided here at WEH. Excitement is 
building as we approach all of the school events before the Winter 
Break.  Alongside all this excitement is the excellent teaching and 
learning that takes place each and every day. We are very lucky to have 
such a committed team of educators working with such respectful and 
motivated children. We would like to thank our teaching staff, 
educational assistants, early childhood educators, office staff and 
custodians for all they do each and every day. We also thank our SCC, 
our parent volunteers, teacher candidates, and our co-op students for 
the many initiatives and support they offer to our students. Lastly, we 
would like to thank our parent and guardian community for your 
ongoing support, as that is fundamental in helping make WEH such an 
excellent school.

We would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of the staff, to wish all 
our families a safe and happy winter break.

Ms. Lewis and Mr. Loscavo



Visit ors

Visitors are welcome at WEH, however, they are 
required to check-in at the office and wear a 
?Visitor?s Pass.? This is an essential procedure to 
ensure the safety of all students. It is very 
important that parents/visitors do not enter the 
school at points other than the front 
door. We require everyone to 
respect this routine as
we work together to ensure that we 
do not have the opportunity for 
strangers to enter the building.

Allergies and Medicat ion

Please let the school know if your 
child has a severe or 
life-threatening allergy or medical 
condition. If your child requires 
medication or medical care while at 
school, please contact the office for 
the appropriate forms, which must 
be completed and signed by your 
physician annually.  Medication 
must be stored in the office at all 
t imes.

School Com m unit y Council

ALL ARE WELCOME!

Next Meeting: Monday, February 3, 2020 @ 6:00 

The SCC is a group of interested parents, guardians 
and school members who meet once a month.  This 
advisory body plans fundraising and student activities, 
working together to make the school a better place for 
all.

Charact er  Educat ion Mat t ers

Trait /Focus of  t he Mont h...

     

Follow  us on Tw it t er !!!

 Scent  Sensit ivit ies at  School
Use Sense w it h Scent s

Please be mindful that there are a number of 
staff and students with scent sensitivities.

Thank you for your ongoing support.



`

This is an important message for days when schools are open and busses are cancelled and 
your child is therefore unable to attend school.  Parents/Guardians are required to report 
their child absent by calling the Safe Arrival line or entering your child?s absence using the 
SchoolMessenger website or app prior to the start of school.  Please use the ?Bus 
Cancellation? absence code. Your child?s absence will be entered as a grant day that will not 
count as an absence on their report card or count against perfect attendance.

This process is intended to ensure that bussed students who attend school on a busses 
cancelled day arrive at school safely.  It is important to be aware that if the absence is not 
entered, the SchoolMessenger system will generate calls asking you to verify the absence.  
The ?Bus Cancellation? absence code should only be used on days when busses are cancelled 

in your school zone.    

Walt er  E. Har r is P.S. is locat ed in ZONE #4 (Map provided on t he next  page)











Monday December 2nd - SCC meeting at 6:00

Thursday December 12th - Winter concert performance (8:30 and 12:00) 

Friday December 20th - Last day of school before the winter holiday

Saturday December 21st to Sunday January 5th - Winter holiday

Monday January 6th - Welcome back to school! 

The Durham District School Board values and respects all members in its school 
community.  We believe that it is important that our school libraries and classroom 
resources reflect inclusivity and serve to foster sensitivity towards individuals and groups 
that have traditionally been and/or are currently being marginalized within the broader 
society.  These resources serve to identify and remove barriers that may exist for various 
groups and families. They may touch on topics of ethnicity, disability, religion, sexual 
orientation, gender identity, gender expression, age, family status and marital status. They 
are intended to help students to acquire the knowledge and skills that enable them to 
challenge unjust practices, and to build positive human relationships as members of a 
global community.  Our goal is to provide students with opportunities to promote equity 
and social justice.

We Value t he Diversit y of  our  Com m unit y!
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